UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

LOS ALAMOS SCIENTIFIC LABORATORY
OFFICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION
P. O. Box 1663
Los Alamos, New Mexicons

IN REPLY Barbara Mulkin REFER TO: Mail Stop 318

Phone: Area 505-667-6101

Miss Laura Gilpin, 409 Camino del Monte Sol, Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87501.

2nd June, 1978

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I am so glad you agreed to do the publicity pictures for the BBC documentary, because it gave me an opportunity to meet you and Mary. It was a delightful day and I hope it did not prove too tiring for you.

The enclosed roll of film was left near where you shot the outdoor pictures and I think it must have been overlooked when your equipment was packed. In any case, it seemed safer to return it to you.

I will be so anxious for a chance to see your pictures. I know they will please the producer. Meanwhile, if there is anything else I can do to be of help, please feel free to call me.

Again, it was a great pleasure to meet you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Mulkin

Public Information Office

Backara Mulken